Cavendish

Farms

February 18, 2025

Danny Murphy

D.P. Murphy Inc.

250 Brackley Point Road
Charlottetown, PE C1A 6Y9

Re: PD527 — New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application — D.P. Murphy

This letter is in support of D.P. Murphy’s application for a new retail gasoline outlet to be
located at the intersection of the Trans-Canada Highway and Dickie Road in Borden-Carleton,
PEI.

I was pleased to learn the proposed site prioritizes both safety and ease of accessibility for
large transportation vehicles. This is important to Cavendish Farms as one of the largest
private sector employers and exporters on Prince Edward Island. Many loads of frozen potato
products pass this intersection each day carried by Midland, one of our other J.D. Irving,
Limited companies.

The plan also features parking for large transportation vehicles which will be appreciated by
our drivers when the Confederation Bridge is closed to high-sided vehicles. It will become a
safe space where drivers can rest in times of need.

This investment is important for the Borden-Carleton area and, given D.P. Murphy’s past
business success, | am confident in the company’s ability to run the proposed gas station.

| look forward to seeing this application approved.

Sincerely,

b K

Robert K. Irving
President
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